
Did you know you can have your premium automatically deducted from your monthly Social Security or Railroad Retirement 
Board (RRB) benefit check?

The Social Security/RRB deduction may take two or more months to begin after Social Security or the RRB approves the 
deduction. In most cases, if Social Security or the RRB accepts your request for automatic deduction, the first deduction from 
your Social Security or RRB benefit check will be for the next month’s premium after your withholding request is approved.  
If Social Security or the RRB does not approve your request for automatic deduction, we will send you a paper  
bill for your monthly premiums. 

To set up your deduction, please select the checkbox with the appropriate benefit:

n  Social Security

n  Railroad Retirement Board

Name:            

MBI Number:           

Member Number:           

Please return this form using the enclosed prepaid envelope. If you have any questions or need help, please call us at the 
number listed below for your area to get more information. We’re available daily from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. local time. Voicemail is 
used on holidays and weekends from April 1 to September 30.

Member Services:

Sandhills: (877) 210-9167 (TTY 711) Triangle: (844) 499-5630 (TTY 711)
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